
 

 

 

 

 

19 July 2019 

 

Alex Harris 

By email: fyi-request-10613-41d4dff7@requets.fyi.org.nz  

 

Dear Mr Harris 

EXTENSION OF TIME: OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT 1982 

1. We refer to your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request received by the Financial Markets 

Authority on 26 June 2019 (your Request).  

2. This letter is to advise that it is necessary for us to consult with ZX Security Ltd (ZX Security) 

before making a decision on your Request.  This is because some of the information you 

requested was supplied by or could affect ZX Security, if disclosed.  

3. The OIA requires we advise you of our decision on your Request within 20 working days.  That 

timeframe can however be extended if the necessary consultations cannot be completed in 

time.  In this case, we need to extend the deadline for our response until 16 August 2019.  You 

have the right to complain to the Ombudsman about this extension.  Information about how to 

make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

4. If you wish to discuss any aspect of your Request with us, please feel free to contact 

Natalie.Muir@fma.govt.nz.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Natalie Muir 

Manager, Policy and Governance 
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